
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

 

Delisting of the shares of Claridge Public Ltd from the Cyprus Stock Exchange 

(Regulated Market) 

 

Further to the announcement of the Stock Exchange dated 17/12/2024, the Cyprus Stock 

Exchange announces that, after obtaining the approval of the Cyprus Securities and 

Exchange Commission, it will proceed with delisting the shares of Claridge Public Ltd 

(Regulated Market), pursuant to the power conferred upon it by Article 178(1) of the 

Securities and Cyprus Stock Exchange Law, taking into account the company’s decision 

to proceed with voluntary liquidation. 

 

The shares of this company will be delisted from the Stock Exchange on 8 January 

2025. The company’s titles will be suspended until their delisting. It is noted that on this 

date, the company’s shares will also be removed from the Central Securities Depository 

and Central Registry pursuant to Article 19 of the Securities and Cyprus Stock Exchange 

(Central Securities Depository and Central Registry) Law. 

 

 

Nicosia, 31 December 2024 


